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Dear Mr Gray

Planning Proposal seeking to prohibit water extraction in Tweed
Shire LGA

On 7 December 2017 Tweed Council resolved to commence the process of
amending the Tweed Local Environmental Plan 2014 to remove Clause 7.15 'Water
bottling facilities in Zone RU2 Rural Landscape '

The attached Planning Proposal has been prepared for the proposed LEP
amendment in accordance with section 3.33 of the Env/ronmenfa/ P/ann/ng and
Assessment .4cf 7979 and the Department of Planning and Environment's guides
titled "A guide to preparing local environmental plans", add "A guide to preparing
planning proposals"

Tweed Shire Council requests that this planning proposal be referred to the LEP
Review Panel for a Gateway determination.

Should you have any queries, please contact Mathew Zenkteler on (02) 6670 2585
or at MZenkteler@tweed.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

p'* .::l:,.Zt,/a
lain Lonsdale
Unit Coordinator
Strategic Planning and Urban Design

Attachments

1 . Planning Proposal VI for Gateway


